
Pest Control Procedure 

UPDATE 
Effective February 2021 

 
 

 

All MHA units will receive Pest Control treatments in the months of March and 

September.  The semi – annual treatments will begin on the second week of the 

month and continue until all MHA units receive Pest Control Treatments.   

No units will be excluded from the March and September treatment schedule. 

 

 

 

Additional Pest Control Services will be on a call-in basis. 

To schedule additional Pest Control at your unit, please contact the MHA office at                             

423-586-5115 extension 8010. Call-In treatments will begin on the second Tuesday 

of each month until complete. 

You must contact the office by 12:00 p.m. on Thursday to have your unit 

scheduled for the following week. 
 


